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March 1, 2018 
        
Supervisor Das Williams, Chair 
Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 
Clerk of the Board 
County of Santa Barbara  
105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407  
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
 
RE: Housing Data Summary Information for Lompoc/Vandenberg Village Area 

Oak Hills Estate 
 15RZN-00002, 15TRM-00001/TM 14,180, 15DVP-00001, 17RDN-00006 
  
 
Supervisor Williams, Chair, and Members of the Board, 
 
In consideration of the item on your March 13, 2018 agenda, the Oak Hills Estate subdivision, I have attached 
housing data for the Lompoc/Vandenberg Village area. Workforce Housing is a major concern in Santa 
Barbara County including the Vandenberg Village area. The data indicates the need to service the growing 
population in the area. More housing is in need to support the businesses in the area and Vandenberg AFB, a 
major employer in Santa Barbara County. We hope this data provides valuable information in your 
deliberations. Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
David Swenk 
Principal Planner   

 

 






















